
 

Home-learning will be focussed 

on making sure children read 

every day at home and talking 

about the learning we’ve done 

at school. 

R.E. will be about 

what Christians 

believe about Jesus. 

In English we’ll be working on writing fiction based on the book 

‘The owl who was afraid of the dark’ by Jill Tomlinson. We’ll 

also be writing a non-fiction postcards for Christmas. 

We will have daily phonics revision and spelling practise, 

daily group and whole class reading practice and a class story 

time every day. 

Our maths work will be based 

on adding and subtracting 

one- and two-digit numbers. 

We’ll also be looking at 2D 

and 3D shapes. 

In geography lessons we´re going 

to be learning about the United 

Kingdom and where our food 

comes from.  

 

In computing 

we’ll be 

learning and 

practising 

digital 

photography 

skills. 

Our music lessons will 

focus on exploring simple 

patterns of music 

We’ll be doing some art based on 

fireworks and some observational 

drawing of fruit. Our science will be 

focussed on exploring 

living things and their 

habitats, including 

microhabitats and 

food chains. We’ll be 

looking around the 

school grounds 

observing different 
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This term we’ll be 

working on 

social skills in P.E. 

and our sport will 

be football. 

We’ll have 

forest school 

sessions 

every week 

exploring our 

forest school 

area. 

Our PSHE lessons 

will be based on 

valuing 

difference and 

how to manage 

difficult situations. 


